From: noreply@getstreamline.com

To: <u>BoardComment</u>

Subject: New form submission received: Written Public Comment

Date: Wednesday, December 21, 2022 8:28:53 AM



Written Public Comment

First	Linda
Name:	
Last Name:	Prentiss
Address:	
Email:	
Written Public Comment:	Please consider allowing 50 building permits for each of the next 6 years with requiring reconsideration every other year with input from the Water District a foremost consideration.
Written Comment to be read at::	PROS Commission
Written Comment to be read at::	Board Meeting
Written Comment to be read at::	Policy Committee Meeting
Written Comment to be read at::	Resources & Infrastructure Committee Meeting

Reply / Manage

Powered by Streamline.

From: noreply@getstreamline.com

To: <u>Haley Dodson</u>

Subject: New form submission assigned to you: Written Public Comment

Date: Wednesday, December 7, 2022 8:50:42 AM



Written Public Comment

First Name:	Lauren
Last Name:	Younger
Address:	
Email:	
Written Public Comment:	Do you have the county contract for the rodeo grounds available on your site? If not, where can we find it? Also, I would appreciate it if you would provide the community with a list of the county's requirements and refer to where we can find it in the contract. Thanks.
Written Comment to be read at::	PROS Commission

Reply / Manage

Powered by Streamline.

From:
To:
BoardComment

Subject: PROS meeting: East Ranch, Written comment Date: PROS meeting: East Ranch, Written comment Monday, December 26, 2022 2:46:40 PM

Thank you for asking for public input on improvements to East Ranch in Cambria.

The increased efforts to ban unleashed dogs in Fiscalini Ranch limits Cambrian's habits of hiking and wandering with their dogs. As a result, the need for dog & people walking areas has increased. We would like to see the current boundaries of the dog park in East Ranch expanded considerably so that dogs and their people could hike around a meadow loop trail. Owners and dogs could continue to use the current dog park as it's configured, but others could wander and sniff along a trail. Our guess is that a meadow trail loop could be designed to be wheelchair/easily accessible. We recognize this would require additional fencing to protect dogs and wildlife and there might be interruption to wildlife corridors. Since dogs are members of so many Cambria families, we hope the compromises needed would be embraced by many.

"I've had dogs for much of my life, and have always seen walking them as one of the world's true pleasures. What is it they say about golf? A good walk spoiled? Walking your dog is the opposite - it's a walk infinitely enhanced by your dog's absolute delight. You can't help share some of it." - Mike White, from *How to Walk a Dog*

Sincerely,

Susan & Steve Betz

Susan M. Baxter